
 

Public Affairs Update 
Mary Liz Wright (IL), Vice President for Public Affairs & PILD Planning 
Team Member  

Impact Statements: Special thanks goes to the 39 affiliates who 
submitted 312 Impact Statements.  We even had submissions from 
Guam—thank you!  Our editors are working hard to collate all the 
information into two-page documents. We will be releasing the Impact 
Statements at the Public Issues Leadership Development (PILD) 
conference in April. We also will create social media and infographics 

to share your successes. If you have other ideas for communicating our messages, please let me 
know.  

Living Well Month:  March is Extension Living Well Month, so we have a great opportunity to 
promote what we do to the nation and beyond. Please continue to share the Living Well 
messages using a variety of methods in your state and community. Check out the ideas on the 
NEAFCS website under the Public Affairs tab, here:  https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/living-
well-month-campaign  

If you have materials to share with your colleagues around the U.S., please send it to me and 
we will get those uploaded. 

Thanks for all your work in promoting the mission of NEAFCS! 
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